
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Consumer: 

 

Gastec detector tubes are considered an “article” as defined in 29 CFR 1910.1200(c) and 

are therefore exempt from SDS (Safety Data Sheet) requirements in the Hazard 

Communication Standard.  For more information please see the attached document dated 

June 1, 2015 from Gastec, the manufacturer of Gastec Detector Tubes. 

 

Each Gastec Detector Tube contains less than 0.5 grams of hazardous material, which 

falls under the classification of a small quantity exception for transportation of these 

authorized solids (49 CFR 173.4).  Since each glass tube is a separate container, there is 

no concern of shipping multiple boxes of tubes and the regulation allows up to 30 grams 

or 1 ounce of authorized material per container (per tube). Since Gastec tubes fall well 

below the specified amount, no special markings are necessary. 

 

Also, when shipping do not confuse the name of the tube with what’s inside, as the tube 

names are based on a variety of hazardous gases that they detect and measure. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Luecke, MSPH, CIH 

Industrial Hygiene Manager 

Nextteq, LLC 



 


